
Dear Brother Knights, 
WOW!!!  What a month our Council has had.  Just when I think this Council has done it all, 

you go out and do one better.  It’s a real privilege to be associated with such a fantastic group 
of men. 

 
This past month we held our third Pancake Breakfast of the fraternal year.  The proceeds 

from this breakfast will go to benefit our brother Knights in need.  Our Council was again  
represented at the March for Life in Washington.  My thanks to Edd Chinnock for  
coordinating our participation in this worthwhile event.  We also held our annual Free Throw 
Contest.  This year we had 30 contestants and fourteen Knights that made the competition run 
very smooth.  Congratulations to all the contestants that participated and good luck to the  
winners as they move into the next round.  We also got lucky and were able to get our Monte 
Carlo Night in between snowstorms.  The dealer training and preparation resulted in a very 
smoothly run event.   

 
We’ve talked about forming a Squires Circle for several years but thanks to the efforts of  

Edd Chinnock, Harry Clyburn and Jim Thesing, a meeting was held to gauge the interest of 
the young men in the Parish.  I’m pleased to announce that it looks like we’ll have more than 
the 10 boys we need to form a Circle and Pat Cleary IV has stepped up to be the Chief  
Counselor.  If my sons are any indication, it looks like these young men are looking forward to 
being the second Squires Circle in Central Ohio. 

 
I’ve commented in previous columns about how impressive our First Degree team has been 

but the job they did at the Josephinum sets a new standard.  We utilized two teams and 
brought in 37 new Knights into the Order.  This included sixteen seminarians and nine new 
members to our Council.  There were 94 Knights in attendance including the Class Honoree 
and Diocesan Vocations Director Reverend Matthew Hoover; our State Secretary, Gary  
Eckstein and most of the Grand Knights from the area.  Our thanks go out to Brother Knight 
and Seminarian, David Schalk for signing up his fellow seminarians and Pat Cleary for  
working out the logistics. 

 
We’ve still got quite a few major events coming up that we are going to need lots of help to 

pull off.  There is one more Pancake Breakfast, the Blue Coat dinner and we are planning to 
have a Fish Fry every Friday in Lent.  If you are interested in co-chairing or helping at any of 
these events let any of the Officers or Directors know. 

 
Fraternally in Christ, 

Neil Ferguson  
Grand Knight 
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Happy Valentine’s Day to the Ladies of our Council!!! 



CHANCELLOR’S CORNER 
 
Brother Knights, 
 

February has arrived, and with it come the traditional 
themes of love and romance that are associated with the Val-
entine’s Day celebration. Much has been written about the 
origins of Saint Valentine’s Day within the Church; how the 
Church established February 14 as a feast day honoring two 
saints who were martyred for their beliefs, as an alternative to 
the Roman tradition of young men choosing young women 
by lottery at this time each year to be their companions. 
 

We also are aware of all the trappings and traditions that 
have evolved in this country regarding the secular, 
“Hallmark” holiday of Valentine’s Day. Candy, cards, hearts 
and lots of pink and red decorations adorn the stores and 
shopping centers from just after Christmas through February 
14 each year. Youngsters exchange valentine cards in school 
and in some cases experience their first romantic crushes. 
Men, generally less romantic than the opposite sex, wander 
into card shops, malls and florists with no clue how to ex-
press their feelings for their ladies, but convinced that the an-
swer lies in spending money at a retail establishment. Women 
imagine that all sorts of romantic gestures are forthcoming 
from their men, and feign delight when we show up with yet 
another Whitman’s Sampler in a red, heart-shaped box. 
 

Such is the status of our annual celebration of love in 
America. But love is a much more complex issue that re-
quires constant contemplation and exercise if it is to truly ex-
ist. What, then, is this thing called “love” that plays such a 
fundamental role in our lives? As Catholics, we are taught at 
least three kinds of love: for God, for ourselves, and for oth-
ers. How we express this love is, I think, the most fascinating 
aspect of our humanity. And one means of expression that 
encompasses elements of each of the three types of love set 
out above is the concept of family. I would like to focus on 
the role of love in the family, and the role of family in the 
expression of love. 
 

Our Pope, John Paul II, has throughout his ministry been a 
great champion of family life. In his work entitled Familiaris 
Consortio written in the early 1980’s, the Pope describes the 
role of the family in the Church as follows: “Christian mar-
riage and family build up the Church; for in the family the 
human person is not only brought into being and progres-
sively introduced by means of education into the human com-
munity, but by means of rebirth in baptism and education in 
faith is also introduced to God’s family, which is the 
Church”. Thus, we convey our love of God by nurturing the 
family unit. 
 

Similarly, the family is the basis for our understanding of 
the need to love ourselves, and where we establish our 
identity and self worth. Parents have an irreplaceable role 
in developing the human and spiritual life of their children. 
The child who is the product of a loving family environ-
ment will develop a strong sense of self-worth and esteem. 
The Pope addresses parents as the “first evangelizers” of 
their children. This an important message in our modern 
times when the demands of two-income families leave 
some kids feeling alone while their parents are busy with 
other matters. Clearly, the family is the foundation for 
learning to love oneself. 

 
Finally, the family is the place where the acceptance of 

the full dignity of each person begins. “If a sense that all 
persons are equal in dignity does not begin in the family, it 
probably will not happen elsewhere” (Familiaris Consor-
tio). Within the family, there are two key relationships that 
affirm the basic equality and dignity between persons. 
First, there is the love between husband and wife. In his 
writings, the Pope sees this love as an expression of full 
self-giving; one may not use the other as an object or a 
thing for selfish purposes. Second, the relationship between 
parent and child, in addition to forming a child’s self worth, 
is paramount in forming a child’s basis for relationships 
with his fellow humans outside of the family. The abused 
child will not learn dignity and love for his fellow man. 
Therefore, the family is the basis for establishing a sense of 
love for others. 

 
In conclusion, it is clear that the concept of love embod-

ies more than what is represented by an annual day of ex-
changing cards and candy. It certainly is not to be found in 
the emphasis on sex and sexuality portrayed in the media. 
Rather, it is that sense of love for God, others and ourselves 
that, as our pontiff so clearly understands, begins first and 
foremost within our familial relationships. Our challenge, 
then, is to work hard all year round on our relationships 
with our children, our spouses, and our friends. Never take 
for granted that your family and friends know how you feel 
about them. Rather, no matter how awkward or uncomfort-
able it may sometimes seem, express your love often for 
those you care about, in words and deeds. Additionally, we 
must look within ourselves to understand who we are as 
individuals, and to do what is necessary to be at peace with 
who we are. By so doing, we will advance the love of God 
as He has designed. 

 

Greg Lowe 
Chancellor 
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Council 11187 Business Meeting         
1/12/2004 
 

Reading of Minutes: Waived, accept as published in Newslet-
ter. 
Motion by Jesse Garcia  2nd John Hamilton.  Accepted by  
acclimation. 
 
Admissions Committee & Reading of Application: 
Read all completed form 100’s for the Seminarians and 11187 
Candidates  for 1/19/2004 exemplification. 
 
Grand Knight's Report: 
1.  I hope everyone had a Merry Christmas and New Year.  I 
also want to thank DGK Mike Croyle for filling in me last 
month. 
2.  My thanks to all those of you that were able to pay our  
respects to Brother Paul Grubbs who passed away on 12/30.  
Please keep Paul and his family in our prayers. 
3.  We’ll be participating in the Seton Ministry Fair on 1/24 & 
25.  Need volunteers to man the table/answer questions and 
we’ll need a Sir Knight in social attire after each mass also.  
I’ve volunteered us to make coffee also, so if someone wants 
to work behind the scenes that help is also needed.  Have some 
volunteers already need some more. 
4.  The State will be sponsoring a March Mania Basketball 
sweepstakes like the football sweepstakes.  I need a volunteer 
to coordinate this event.  John Pizzuto to chair. 
5.  Clergy Dinner - Sunday 2/8 - Any members that want to 
attend, let me know right away so we can get you at our table. 
6.  As you know, we will be hosting a First degree at the Jose-
phinum on Jan 19.  Pat Cleary will be updating us on the spe-
cifics but I would like to fill the room with Brother Knights 
from our Council. 
7.  Many of you attend the 1st Saturday mass and I’d like to 
thank those that attend.  I would like to see more of you attend. 
8.  Supreme has raised the discretionary spending limit by the 
Grand Knight from $200 to $500. 
 
Chaplain’s Report: 
Father thanked the Knights for their help with parking at the 
Christmas Masses. Also for the Knights singing at the 9:00 am 
Mass. 
 
Treasurer’s Report: 
Read Balances in Checking and savings Accounts. 
 
Bills & Communications: 
Christmas card from Father Matt Hoover 
 
Financial Secretary’s Report: 
Read various bills paid. And has most new membership cards 
ready. 
 

Report of Trustees:  Audit report ready. 
 
Chancellor’s Report on Vocations.  
YOUTH 2000 – Prayer Festival – 2/13-15 at the Josephinum.  
It is a weekend filled with prayer, music & fellowship.  Alyssa 
Ebert is on the Leadership team for this event.  We’ll be donat-
ing $60 to cover the registration fees for two people that other-
wise couldn’t afford to attend. 
 
Report of Service Committees & Directors: 
Membership - Bog Glavan - Nothing further. 
Program Director - Bob Ketchum - Submitted 9 reports.  Pro-
gram to be complete by end of February. 
 
Church Director:  
Ray Creamer  1st Sat mass on Schedule.  Adoration need sign-
ups.  Pandora asked if the Knights would sing at 08:00 O'clock 
Mass one Sunday a month. 
 
Squires Report: 
Scheduling installation ceremony. Need 10 boys to start.  St 
Pius installation team to conduct install. 
 
Community / Council: 
Pancake Breakfast - Pat - 411 people ate.  Took in $1496-
$641.55 cost = $854.45 net.  New items did not do well. 
 
Salvation Army Bell ringing: 
Rusty Boehm - Went well. 
 
Right to Life: 
Edd Chinnock - Reported on Right to Life March in Washing-
ton D.C..  Also presented a signup for ad in Dispatch support-
ing Rite to Life. Asked for $7.00 donation to signup. 
 
Family: 
Dick Petersen - Working on Pasta Dinner, Fish Fry and Blue 
Coat dinner. 
 
Youth: 
 
Free Throw Contest: - Sunday 1/18 1:00 registration; 2:00 the 
basketballs start flying.  Mike Croyle needs about 18 guys to 
make things run totally smooth.  The assistants need to be there 
no later than 12:30.  The duties will be:10 to handle the table 
registrations 3 at each basket for shot scoring, line checking and 
rebounding 2 at the door to direct the incoming participants 
 
Neil heard a presentation at the Chapter meeting on the reli-
gious awards for Cub Scouts & Boy Scouts; including special 
awards for the Columbus diocese; Catholic Camporee, etc.  We 
will be receiving and presenting more information at a future 
meeting.  If anyone is involved in Scouting and would like de-
tailed info, let Neil know. 
 
Standing Committee: 
 
Kroger Certificates - John Morrison - No report.  

Business Meeting minutes (Continued on page 4) 
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Business Meeting minutes (Continued from page 3) 

Unfinished Business: 
 
Vote to accept the budget as presented.  Approved - Vote by 
acclimation. 
 
New Business: 
Pickerington Police - Soft Room - Wayne Patterson gave pres-
entation on room and passed around donor response card.  
Wayne also made motion for $500 donation to room.  2nd by 
Bog Glavan.  Can be made from Grand Knight discretionary 
fund. 
 
Report of the Fourth Degree: 
Ad book.   We’ll be submitting an ad.  Ads are still needed. 
PFN Ball - still taking reservations more signup less cost per 
person.  Social Night 2/23 Joe Rossi holding 4th Degree  
Familiarization meeting. 
 
Field Agent’s Report:  No report. 
 
District Deputy’s report: 
State Director conveyed his thanks for all the councils had done 
this past year.  Clipper tickets coming.  4th Degree quota 4 going 
to 5 to 8.  Measure up to be held again in May. Basketball 
sweepstake tickets coming.  Catholic Men's conference 2/28 
08:00 am. to 01:00 pm. District Free throw contest 2/15. 
 
Prayers for Sick: 
Terry Joos, Jim Bailey, Maureen Patterson, Ben Rings Grandfa-
ther, and Morgan Anderson. Special Intentions: Sergio Martinez 
and children, Fr Maroon’s Family and Paul Grubbs’ Family. 
 
Lecturer: 
Pat Cleary gave a talk on keeping Christ in Christmas all year 
round.. 
 
Meeting Adjourned at 9:30 pm 
 

Larry Lotz 
Recorder 

HELP WANTED 
 

May 1st 2004 is the celebration of First Holy Communion.  We are asking any Brother Knight who 
has a son, daughter, grandson or granddaughter making their First Holy Communion to help at the 
Mass.  We are looking for file leaders and ushers (4th Degree in tux and social baldric). 

If interested please contact Wayne Patterson at 833-0980 

Fourth Degree Candidates 
 

Do you Know that the 4th Degree is the Patriotic Degree?  Did 
you know that any 3rd degree member that has been a Knight 
for at least 6 months and is in good standing can join? 
 
On February 23, 2004 at 6:00 pm in Herrmann Hall, we will 
be holding an informational meeting on what is required for 
the upcoming Exemplification in April.  This meeting is for 
both you and your spouse. 
 
We will answer all your questions, show 
some short videos, and help you understand 
why people join the 4th Degree.  Sword in-
formation will also be available. 
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Seminarians from the Pontifical College Josephinum 
talking with parishioners during the December 2003  
Pancake Breakfast. 



MARCH FOR LIFE 
 

31st Anniversary of Roe vs. Wade 
 

January 22, 2004, was the 31th anniversary of the U.S. Su-
preme Court’s infamous decision legalizing abortion.  As on 
every January 22nd since 1973, supporters of Right to Life 
peacefully and prayerfully gathered in Washington DC to re-
member this modern holocaust and let our elected officials 
know we want the law changed to stop this ultimate child 
abuse.  This year approximately 150,000 people gathered to 
March for Life. 

 
Ten people from Seton went on the Greater Columbus 

Knights of Columbus bus from Reynoldsburg.  My wife Vicki 
and I went, along with Molly Heuser, Hector Raymond and 
two SPY students: Brianne Hoover and Jordan Hooker.  Our 
thanks to Council 11187 for sponsoring these students.  The 
students were enthusiastic and motivated and really appreci-
ated the council’s support.  Council 11187 also sponsored 
seminarians David Schalk and Ty Tomson - we saw them there 
with the other seminarians from the Josephenum (they sent 
two buses of seminarians).  David and Ty sat with us for the 
Vigil for Life Mass. 

 
The events started with a spectacular Vigil for Life Mass at 

the National Shrine of the Immaculate Conception.  The open-
ing procession of deacons, seminarians, priests, and bishops 
took 20 minutes!  Vicki counted 3 or 4 Cardinals, 39 bishops, 
and 323 priests - almost 400 total clergy.  Cardinal William 
Keeler, Archbishop of Baltimore and chairman of the U.S. 
Bishops Council on Pro-Life activities, was the principal cele-
brant and gave a great homily about the sanctity of life.  He 
also spoke of the need to support women so they don’t feel that 
abortion is their only alternative.  During the Mass, a letter 
from President Bush in support of the pro-life movement was 
read. 

 
The next morning we went to the Ohio Right to Life Con-

gressional Breakfast.  Both of our senators, George Voinovich 
and Mike DeWine, spoke at the event and reiterated their sup-
port for pro-life issues, especially Senator DeWine’s recently 
enacted ban on partial birth abortion.  Senator Voinovich 
spoke quite strongly about the pro life movement and influ-
ence of the Holy Spirit in building a culture of life.  A number 
of other Ohio congressional representatives were also there.  
Mike DeWine invited those at the breakfast to come to his of-
fice after the March.  Several of us did and got our pictures 
taken with the Senator.  Several other speakers spoke about the 
progress the pro-life movement has made and the challenges 
we still have to overcome. 

 
The keynote speaker, Georgette Forney, co-founder of the 

national Silent No More Campaign, told us about the terrible 
toll abortion takes on women.  Silent No More is an organiza-
tion for women who have had abortions and want to tell the 
world what pro choice advocates want to hide - the tremendous 
regrets and physical aftereffects of abortion.  Ms. Forney 
spoke of the need to support women and take away the  
reasons for getting an abortion - lack of emotional support and 

resources.  She said this should be the next direction the pro-
life movement should take.  After the march, over 50 women 
from the Silent No More Campaign held their own protest in 
front of the Supreme Court by silently holding signs saying “I 
regret my abortion”. 

 
After the breakfast, we walked to the Mall by the Washing-

ton Monument for the March itself.  It was a beautiful day, 
much warmer than last year.  President Bush spoke to the 
marchers by phone and again expressed his support for the 
pro-life movement.  Quite a few other dignitaries also spoke of 
the progress and future of the pro-life movement and opposi-
tion to abortion.  

 
All in all, it was a great event.  There is a very real chance of 

making significant progress in limiting abortion and furthering 
a ‘Culture of Life’, but we need to support pro-life candidates 
in the upcoming elections.  A majority of the American popu-
lation now supports limiting or abolishing abortion.  President 
Bush may have the opportunity to nominate one or two pro-life 
Supreme Court justices, but needs a Senate that will allow his 
nominees to be brought to the floor for a vote.  There is still a 
lot of work to be done, so keep praying and supporting pro-life 
issues and candidates. 

 
Finally, mark your calendars for next year!  January 22, 

2005, falls on a Saturday, so you have the opportunity to 
make this important and wonderful trip with only one day off 
from work.  We could have a large group of SPY students as 
well, because, unlike this year, final exams will be over for 
most students before the trip starts on Friday.  So talk it up 
with your families, students, and fellow Knights and join us 
next year! 

 

Edd Chinnock,  
Council Respect Life Coordinator. 

Eucharistic Adoration 
 
Remember that the Monday 5-6 am is our 

Council’s Eucharistic Adoration hour.  This 
opportunity is open to any Knights not just 
those who attend meetings and sign up.  We 
invite all Knights to help in this "Adoration 
Hour".  Any interested parties can contact me and I can add 
them to the list.  My phone number is 863-6419. 

Ray Creamer 

K of C First Saturday Mass 

First Saturday of the month Mass, starts at 8:30 am, with a 
Rosary service for vocations.  This is a great way to support 
our Parish! 
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Pancake Breakfast/Fish Fry News 

WE NEED YOUR HELP ! 
 

There are a number of events we need your help with.  This Sunday is the last Pancake Breakfast of the year so just show up 
and we will plug you in.  If you have worked in the past please consider this your call.  February 8, 2004  7:15 am to 1:30 pm 

 
Our major focus is now on the Friday Fish Fry.  Please call or email Pat Cleary to volunteer to work.  Let us know if you can 

work one, two or all as we will be holding them every Friday in Lent.  There will also be a sign up sheet at the Pancake Break-
fast.  Starting February 27, 2004 at 4:30 pm to 9:00 pm. 

 
If we can sign up enough Knights the same people will not have to work all the events.  Did you know that our  wives work as 

well and they are more than welcome to participate at the fish fry ? 
 
We also need you to bring your family and friends to enjoy a good meal at a great price 
 
JOIN US 
 
To Volunteer - Contact Pat Cleary at 837-4456 or email pcleary@insight.rr.com 
 
TO HELP - BRING YOUR FAMILY & FRIENDS! 

                  K of C Golf League 
 
The Knights of Columbus Council 11187 will be holding a meeting for the 2004 Golf League, to be 

played at Cumberland Trails, on Feb. 17, 2004 in Herrmann Hall, Seton Parish at 7 pm.  This will be a dual 
meeting to discuss the Golf Trip and the League for 2004.  League Play starts Thursday April 22, 2004 and 

ends around August 5, 2004 unless there are rain dates.  The Knights of Columbus 
Scramble is scheduled for August 20, 2004 with the time to be announced. 
 
Tee times for the league are 5 pm to 6:30 pm.  Early Play will be allowed if necessary and explained at the 
meeting.  The cost of the League is $13 and $5 to ride per week.  For further information contact John 
Pizzuto 614-759-9770 for the League and JB Boblett for the Golf Trip 614-856-1612  Golfers previously in 
the League will have priority before new golfers can be added 

MARCH MADNESS BASKETBALL Sweepstake Tickets 
 
I will be placing 5 Basketball raffle tickets into each Knights mailbox to be sold, any unsold tickets must be returned! 

 Serial numbers will be recorded in order to track the tickets. 
 
A ticket must be sold before they are "scratched Off" to find out which teams they have for the 

NCAA Tournament.  The "Commission" has chosen 32 teams that they felt would make the field., 
however, if you happen to pull a team that doesn't make it, you are awarded 70 point for the first 
round only. 

 
The winners are determined by the total points scored throughout the tournament.  They are 

paying the top 26 high and 6 lowest.  Payouts are on the card and at the website shown on the 
ticket.  Any one wishing more tickets please contact me at (614) 759-9770 or by email at 
jpizzuto@mchs.com or pizzuto1@core.com  The cost is $10 per ticket of which $1.25 comes 
back to our council. 

 

John Pizzuto 
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First Degree at the Josephinum 
 
On January 19th, 2003 Council 11187 headed north for the first ever First Degree ceremony at the Pontifical College  

Josephinum.  At the ceremony 16 Seminarians and 21 other candidates from the Columbus Diocese were exemplified into the 
order. 

 
Ninety Four guests which included Fr. Matthew Hoover (Class Honoree), Gary Eckstien (State Secretary), Fran Vendetta (State 

Community Director) and district deputies were in attendance. 

GK Neil Ferguson presents Fr. Matthew Hoover  
the Class Honoree certificate. 

Fr. Matthew Hoover and Gary Eckstein with the  
37 new members of the Knights of Columbus. 

Barry W. Miller                           02/02/51           John Trainer                      02/18/47 
Paul D. Ritchey                            02/02/43           Thomas J. Ringenbach      02/18/48 
Sergio A. Martinez                      02/02/74           Gregory Calhoun               02/20/54 
Ron J. Rollo                                 02/03/69           David W. Oboy                 02/22/65 
William Kenny                            02/04/45           James Barraco                   02/23/52 
Joseph P. Vadala                          02/04/69           Daniel Heitmeyer              02/24/51 
Francis Egan                                02/09/45           Ron Schubert                     02/24/53 
David J. Kruse                             02/12/48           John Mayo                         02/25/55 
Michael Russell                           02/12/59           John Siebert                       02/25/66 
Alexander Pokora                        02/15/55           Daniel C. Feeney               02/25/53 
Rev. David A. Poliafico               02/16/64           Rev. James C. Csaszar       02/26/73 
Larry H. Lotz                               02/16/42           Robert J. Morfing              02/26/47 

 

 

Knights of Columbus Lenten Fish Fry 
When:  February 27, 2004 

Where:  Seton Parish Activity Center 
Time:  5:00 to 9:00 pm 

Fried Fish, Buttered Parsley Potatoes, Mac and Cheese  
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Insurance Corner 
 

Beneficiaries…Who Do You Love? 
 
It will soon be Valentine’s Day. Do you know who the beneficiary is on your life insurance policy?  It would be a wise idea to 

find out - and update your beneficiary if necessary.  As your K of C agent, I can help you do that. 
 
Why is this important? A life insurance policy protects the financial status of another person - or people - in the event of your 

death. Through a beneficiary designation, you determine just who that should be. 
 
When you purchase a K of C insurance policy, you must select a primary beneficiary - at a minimum. You don’t have to name 

a contingent beneficiary - also known as a “secondary beneficiary.” However, it’s always a wise move because you might outlive 
your primary beneficiary.  A contingent beneficiary (also known as a “secondary” beneficiary) is the person designated to receive 
life insurance policy proceeds if the primary beneficiary dies. 

 
You should be as specific as possible in wording your beneficiary designation.  By naming your wife, daughter, son, etc., as 

beneficiary, you make sure that the life insurance proceeds will be available in a timely manner to them.  Your life situation will 
undoubtedly change over time.  Plan to update your declared beneficiaries periodically.  Otherwise, the K of C will have no way 
of knowing what your intentions are at each stage of your life.  Changing your beneficiary is fairly simple.  You just need to fill 
out a change of beneficiary form (#113A) for each policy you want to change.  I can provide you with these forms - and I will 
help you to fill them out. I can also help you with beneficiary designations for any life insurance policy you hold - regardless of 
the company that issued it. 

 
Give me a call. I’m at your service. 
 

Lloyd Stauffer 
Field Agent 
614-833-9912 

Knights of Columbus Council 11187 or 
Fourth Degree Assembly 809 Shirts 

 
 

Are you envious of the nice embroidered Council 11187 or Fr. Huber Assembly 809 shirts worn by many 
of the members. No need to fret, Fill out this form and return it to Pat Cleary’s mailbox with a check for 
the shirts and you too will look fashionable at all of the council functions. 
 

MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO: PAT CLEARY 
 

Name:___________________________________________ Please print 
 

Council 11187 Shirts Quantity: 
 
Polo Shirt ___________ X $30.00 = _____________ 
Oxford Dress Shirt: ___________ X $30.00 = _____________ 
 
Short sleeve                    Long Sleeve (Oxford only) 

 

Assembly 809 Shirts Quantity: 
 

Polo Shirt ___________ * $30.00 = _____________ 
 

Circle Shirt Size MED LRG XL 2X 3X 
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Cead Mille Failte 
 

It’s time for the First Annual Knight’s O’ Columbus  
St. Patrick’s Day Party!!!!! 

 

MARCH 13, 2004 
 

You are cordially invited to share in the celebration. 
 

We’ll raise our glasses in honor of Monsignor Steve Hawkins -  
a great Irishman and friend 

 

Menu 
Apricot Glazed Corned Beef 

Colcannon Potatoes 
Dessert 

Guiness, Beer, Pop, Coffee Etc. 
 

Time 6:00PM til Midnight 
Irish music, Step Dancing by the Richen Timms School and Fellowship 

 
Place:  The Seton PAC Center 
Adults: $7.00 
Children: $4.00 
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Knights of Columbus 
St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Council 11187 

600 Hill Rd. North Pickerington, Ohio 43147 

2003 - 2004  Officers Phone List  

  
Grand Knight  
Neil Ferguson 751-1589 

  
Deputy Grand Knight  

Mike Croyle 577-1731 
  

Chancellor  
Greg Lowe 833-4721 

  
Advocate  

Ron Schubert 863-1498 
  

Recorder  
Larry Lotz 834-5130 

  
Financial Secretary  

Joe Drignat 866-1134 
  

Treasurer  
John Siebert 833-5902 

  
Warden  

Joe Coffey (740) 927-6289  
  

Inner Guard  
Gene Ebert 833-9643 

  
Outer Guard  

Wayne Patterson 833-0980 
  

Lecturer  
Pat Cleary 837-4456 

  
3rd Year Trustee  
Richard Petersen 868-8615 

  
2nd Year Trustee  

Bud Joos 837-7211 
  

1st Year Trustee  
Joe Rossi (740) 927-2231 

  
District Deputy  

Mark Borys (740) 862-6142 
  

Insurance Agent  
Lloyd Stauffer 833-9912 

  

Terry Joos, Jim Bailey, Maureen Patterson, Ben Rings Grandfather, and Morgan Anderson.  
Special Intentions: Sergio Martinez and children, Marty Weithman, Fr Maroon’s Family 
and Paul Grubbs’ Family.  Condolences on the passing of Deacon Dave’s father. 
 

Special Prayers for Fr. Klima, Fr. Bill and to all our service men and women (past and 
present). 

Reporting and shirt order forms can be found at … 

http://www.kofc11187.org 

Insurance Questions???? 

Lloyd Stauffer is available for all your K of C insurance needs, contact him at 
(614) 833-9912 or by email at lloydstauffer@peoplepc.com 

Prayer Corner 

Council Free Throw Winners - 2004 
 

The Knights of Columbus Council 11187 held their annual Free Throw 
Contest on Sunday, January 19, 2004.  Thirty contestants competed in indi-
vidual boys and girls categories from ages ten to fourteen.  The following 
young men and women won in their respective brackets.  Boys age ten win-
ner was Bobby Hopkins and the girl’s winner was Molly Doyle.  The eleven-
year-old winners were Justin Smith for the boys and Ashley Milligan for the 
girls.  Winning competitors in the twelve-year-old group were Daniel Walter 
for the boys and Courtney Potts for the girls.  Allison Weaver won the girl’s 
thirteen-year-old category as Chris Brubaker claimed the boy’s title.  Finally, 
Lauren Potts captured the girl’s championship in the fourteen-year-old 
bracket and Andrew Rush won in the boy’s division. 

 
The contest ran smoothly due to the efforts of fourteen Knights, who as-

sisted with registration, scoring, rebounding, and picture-taking.  We would 
like to thank you all.  Several competitions provided their own excitement as 
tie-breaking rounds were necessary to establish winners in two different 
categories!  The afternoon proved exciting, entertaining, and a great family, 
community event. 

 
The above winners now advance to our District competition at St. Pius X 

on Sunday, February 15 from 2 - 4:00 pm.   
 
Good luck to all! 

Mike Croyle 
Free Throw Chairman 

Comments or articles contact 
Jesus Garcia 

Phone: 614-577-9016 
Email: 84svo@ameritech.net 
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